SHAWN SPENCER
54531 PSYCH STREET
SANTA BARBARA, CA 45138
December 5, 2012
Re: 5364
Dear SHAWN SPENCER:

Thank you for your business. 

We have investigated your concerns on January 2, 2000.  
Due to request, your account closed on August 13, 2012 with a balance of $52,369,844.00. Your current balance is $54,128,963.00. 
Your account was placed with Genie in a bottle for further action on our behalf.  I have forwarded a copy of your correspondence and our response to their offices for review.  Please contact them at your earliest convenience.  You may reach them by telephone at 5555555557, or you may write to:





Genie in a bottle




125 Fake Street




San Diego, CA 54127

Respectfully, 

